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Weekend Events 

With the resurgence of Covid-19 

cases in areas of the country, we feel 

what has kept us safe is adhering to 

Covid-19 protocol.  Please continue 

to wear your masks and social 

distance when appropriate. 

 

Saturday 

9 – 10 a.m. - Easy Yoga at the adult 

beach with Tammy.  Breathe, stretch, 

rejuvenate.  Bring a towel and/or mat 

and wear comfortable clothing.   

 

11 a.m. – Do-It-Yourself Insect 

Repellent & Sting Rollerball  

Workshop with Beth Gray.  Beth will 

teach how to use Young Living 

essential oils to make both items.  

Interested campers meet at Beth’s site 

#106.  $5 each 

 

6 p.m. Halloween – Kids Trick-or-

Treat around the campground.  Kids, 

stop by campsites displaying an 

orange pumpkin (which is printed on 

the back of this Chatter). Campers, 

don’t forget your treats.  The Laurel 

Lock office will be handing out treats 

as well. 

 

8 p.m. – Fleet  A local band playing 

rock and classic rock music for your 

listening and dancing enjoyment. 

 

Sunday 

10 a.m. – Prayer Service at the adult 

beach.  BYOC (bring your own chair) 

 

Upcoming Events 

July 25 – Golf Outing at Chanticlair 

Golf Course  8:30 tee time.  Sign up 

at the office to play.  

 

July 25 – Kid’s Drum Craft outside 

the rec hall.  Make a drum or shaker to 

play along with family and friends. 

 

July 25 – Jimmy Pino brings his 

musical talent and audio equipment to 

the gazebo to play for and jam with 

campground musicians and singers.  

 

August 7th – Camper’s sponsor Lewis 

& Clark to play music at the Point. 

 

Men’s Laundry Bathhouse 
The men’s laundry bathhouse has been 

renovated and is ready for use.  Our 

workamper, Doug, has given the 

shower, toilet and urinal area a new 

fresh look.  The ladies’ room will be 

renovated next.  We plan to have the 

ladies’ side open in the next couple 

weeks.  Thank you for your patience. 

 

 

Sewer Care 
Please only flush septic safe toilet 

paper in your camper and our 

bathhouse toilets.  Please dispose of 

baby wipes, feminine products and 

other items in trash cans as they can 

cause our septic system to back up.   

 

 

Boater’s Beware 
Boater’s, please check to see if there 

are dogs and kids at the bottom of the 

boat launch ramp before backing 

down.  Camper’s fish and swim their 

dogs at the boat launch when it is not 

being used, and they may not notice 

you backing down the ramp. 

 

 

Lost & Found 
Prescription eye glasses with a brown 

and black frame were turned into the 

office.  Also, large black frame 

sunglasses were lost. 

 

Gardner Lake 

Water Temperature 73 ° 

 

 
860-859-1424 

 

 

Trailer For Sale On Site 
Do you know someone who would be 

interested in a trailer at Laurel Lock? 

On the market is a 34’ Open Range 

Journeyer on site 81 that features dual 

a/c, 3 slides, a 4-season package and a 

fireplace.  There are lots of extras to 

go with this trailer.  Check out our 

bulletin board for all the details.  

 

 

2020 Deposits 
Deposits for seasonal camping in 2021 

are due during the month of July.  The 

office requests an individual check for 

your non-refundable $300 deposit as 

these monies are put into a separate 

operating account.  You will not 

receive an invoice for the deposit.  

Please let the office know if you are 

not planning to camp in 2021. 

 

 

Wait a Minute 
Air conditioners require nearly double 

their normal operating amperage for 

the first few seconds of operation.  So 

please refrain from using any addi-

tional appliances while starting up 

your AC. 

 

 

Please Recycle 
The blue Willimantic Waste steel 

recycling bin next to the green 

dumpsters is part of a single stream 

system that accepts all recyclable 

materials.  Plastic bags must be put in 

the garbage.  The green cylindrical 

plastic cans are for cans and bottles 

that can be returned for money. 

 

 

Gratitude Corner 
Peter William wishes to thank 

Monique & Ernie Gaudreau, Ann & 

Dan Fisher, Beth Grady, Loretta 

Hotchkiss and all those that are 

helping take care of Yogi the golden 

doodle during Katie and Tom’s time 

away.  Yogi has a lot of energy and is 

much more cooperative when he has 

companionship, walks, & play time 

with people and other dogs. 

 


